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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Eric Swanson <eric@clsmidwest.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 3:36 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: 2585 7th St W

Dear Ms. Vang, 
 
I am the property owner at 2575 7th St W and would like to express my concern regarding parking and the application 
that has been made for the liquor license at 2585 7th St W.  Currently there are several restaurant customers that use 
the parking lot at 2575 and then walk to the restaurant leaving fewer spaces for laundromat customers use. 
 
The building at 2575 has adequate parking, but does not have enough to spare for neighbors to use.  In order for me to 
support the approval of the application, the lot for 2585 shall have a fence along three property sides to keep customers 
from parking illegally and walking to the restaurant. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 612-701-2383. 
 
Regards, 
Eric Swanson 


